
Additional Appendix– L&R Panel Tuesday 18th August 2020 

Good Afternoon Peter 

Further to your reply, with due respect a couple of points you have raised which we do not agree 

with and would like to share this. 

Firstly, in your response to the lack of objection to the TEN first event should not be interpreted as 

approval by the environment health, I'm afraid from our point of view it was approved as it clearly 

states if no one objects you can go ahead with your event therefore we did. 

Also, the trial run was over 2 evenings not 1. 

Secondly, we do agree with you as it is difficult to reconcile disorderly behaviour and public noise 

nuisance, due to our current difficult situation with a reduced capacity indoors which has been 

forced upon us due to the pandemic, we are just trying to come up with a suitable temporary 

comprise. 

I do not agree that this potential conflict would not have been considered by the panel when they 

imposed this condition in the existing premises licence as the situation did not ever exist. 

Finally, we totally agree it is definitely best for the panel to decide our application in these 

unprecedented circumstances. 

Regards 

Moe Kandola 
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